
 

ORANGEVILLE GIRLS HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
75 FIRST STREET, BOX 323 
ORANGEVILLE, ONTARIO 

L9W 5B6 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please accept this letter as notice that _______________________________________ 
is in a position of trust and authority relative to vulnerable persons as a volunteer with the  
Orangeville Girls Hockey Association for the 2022-2023 season, in the position of (check one or more): 

o Head Coach/Assistant Coach 

o Trainer 

o Team Volunteer 

o OGHA Executive Member 

o Other: ____________________________ 
 
The Orangeville Girls Hockey Association provides female hockey players as young as 4 the opportunity to play 
Community (house league) and Competitive hockey.  As such, a police background check including a Vulnerable 
Sector Check is required for volunteers.  Volunteers work directly with young, vulnerable persons in small-group 
and large-group sessions, both on the ice and off the ice.   
 
Once completed, the police check will be submitted to the Executive of the Orangeville Girls Hockey Association 
and kept on file. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at the number below. 
 
Thank you for your support of the Orangeville Girls Hockey Association. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
James Herr, President 
Orangeville Girls Hockey Association  
416.540.1814 


